
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Dear St. Elizabeth Families, 
 
We are excited to announce our 2nd annual  
Big Fall Event ~ Harvest Moon Bash on November 8th!  
This event is for everyone, family and friends are welcome! 
We look forward to a great evening of Live Music by the Connolly 
Brother’s, Beefsteak by Nightingale Catering & Cash Bar.  
It will be an excellent way for you to hang out with the fabulous 
families that make SES such a special community.  
 
In addition to being a social event, it is also one of our school’s largest 
fundraisers. Tickets for Baskets, Special Raffles & 50/50 will be 
available soon. 
 
We aim for 100% participation with each family making a donation, 
no matter how big or small. Some examples of desired donations are:  

 Dinner for two  Wine 

 Sports or Theater Tickets  Electronics 

 Gift Cards  Jewelry 

 Designer Bags  Toys and Games 

 
 
Your attendance and donations will help us continue to provide the 
superb educational opportunities for our children. Help us to 
continue to make St. Elizabeth School a school of excellence.  
 

Thank you and please look for the informational flyers 

Big Fall Event  
Harvest Moon Bash 
Nov. 8th from 7-11  
Oakland Knights of Columbus 



 

 

in the upcoming Brown Envelopes 


